DM 13 July 1971

Letter of Appreciation

459 TAWg/CC

1. The Logistics Management Conference for Commanders, held
at this headquarters on 29-30 June 1971, was considered highly
successful. In the supply portion of the conference, most of the
credit for whatever success was realized, was directly attributable
to the efforts of personnel assigned to the 918 MAGp who assisted
in making the presentations at the conference. These personnel
were:

Major Jerrold A. Peery, Staff Supply Officer

Mr. Robert J. Lassiter, Satellite Supply Operations Officer
Mr. Frasure K. Frye, Jr, Equipment Management Officer
Mr. Marion Thomas, Supply Management Officer

Mr. Charles M. Gardner, Chief, Equipment Control

2. The presentations were informative, well-prepared and well-
presented, reflecting the time and effort which had gone into them.

3. Please convey my appreciation and that of General Anderson to
the personnel indicated above for an excellent job.

POR THE COMMANDER
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LUTHER A, PIEL, Colonel, USAFR
Director of Materiel




